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30 November 2010
Original: Spanish
NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the delegations and wishes to notify them that the Chair will be away from headquarters from December 1 to 11, 2010, inclusive.

That being so, and in the absence of the Vice Chair, Ambassador Izben C. Williams, Permanent Representative of Saint Kitts and Nevis, will serve as chair, pursuant to Article 6 of the Rules of Procedure. 

November 30, 2010
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